
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 2:49:08 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 2:16 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
C. Reginald Gamble

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
In these days where there is such a public outcry regarding the outrages cost for Hydro Power in this
province, I am at a loss to understand WHY any provincial authority would EVER consider granting
Ontario Hydro/Hydro One any type of an increase.
This entity is obviously mismanaged.
You are the governing body for Hydro/Power in the province.
You simply have to tell Hydro One ... no more increases of any kind. You will simply have to manage
with the funds you already have.
In my business, if I want to remain competative, that's what I have to do. I always find a way to do it.
SAY NO ,, NO MORE INCREASES..
Plus,, you MUST do something about the outrages salaries and bonuses given the "executives" at
Hydro. Compare their salaries with other provinces and these folks who obviously can't do the job or
they wouldn't be looking to "nail" the public all the time, don't deserve the money they are already
getting.
Fire them, I say!

-- Attachment --
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